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Attendess: Gavel, Lockwood, Kupke, Bell, DeLacroix, Adkins

See Alex’s email of 8/11 8:47. The arm geometry has been changed to reduce the overlap. We need to decide if the change in overlap is acceptable in terms of tt sky coverage.  Tighter arms, with more overlap, would have a geometry that would allow collision, given the present arm design.
Suggest we build up a mockup with system of crank and lever motor system and check for flexure/compliance.
Viswa to work on volume/size estimate for fore-optics and LOWFS.

Viswa to visit UCSC next week, for 2 days, to work out issues of mechanical layout of LOWFS fore-optics.
Jim Bell put out a drawing tree diagram for review. Chris will respond with comments today.

